
Memorandum

Date: December 1, 2023
To: Minturn Historic Preservation Commission
From: Madison Harris, Planner I
Re: Historic Preservation Update
______________________________________________________________________________
2023 Annual Report
One of the obligations of being a Certified Local Government (CLG) is completing an Annual
Report every year that summarizes all accomplishments and changes within the historic
preservation realm within the last year. In our case it was for the span of March to October as we
have only been a CLG since February 28, 2023. Part of the report is providing the minutes we
take, examples of the public notices that are put our, and the rules the Commission operates
under. This report has been reviewed and approved by History Colorado.

Attachments:
● Annual Report
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